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From: TDI Dealer Communications 

 
2.0L & 3.0L TDI AEM ECR Replacement Labels 
 

Dear Dealer Partners, 
 
We wanted to take this opportunity to clarify the process for obtaining replacement labels & disclosures in order 
to successfully perform an AEM or ECR. 
 
If a replacement label is needed due to misplacement or error, please contact the Audi Distribution Help Desk at +1 
(888) 777-9336 or via email at AudiDistributionSupport@audi.com. Please provide them with the dealer code, VIN, 
and new or pre-owned vehicle distinction (taken in on trade, purchased on TDIDirect, or consumer requested). They 
can also assist if you have any questions.  
 
Thank you for your continued support! 
 
TDI Dealer Communications 
 
View the official Audi Communication here.  
 
 
For more dealer communications, visit the Communications page on iAudi. 


